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On behalf of everyone at Healing Waves we would just like to express our utmost gratitude 
to everyone at the Association of Jersey Charities, who was involved in the decision making 
when granting us £10,000!  
  
As a small local charity making big waves across the sector, this award is going to make a 
massive difference in our ability to serve our ever-growing list of Athletes in 2022.   
  
The vital funds are being put towards employing a seasonal Surf Therapy Instructor, who will 
be assisting our team in ensuring regular weekly sessions can be facilitated from our fully-
inclusive surf therapy centre. 
  
Danielle is an extremely valued team member of Healing Waves, working both within the 
care sector, surf schools and volunteering hundreds of hours for HW since 2018.  We are 
delighted to be able to have her on a more permanent basis and know her wealth of 
knowledge and experience will be a welcomed addition. 
 
Again, we are so very grateful for the on-going support from the AJC and value all that they 
do for our local charities.  We are thrilled to be invited to celebrate a wonderful 50-years of 
their essential work. 
 
Max Wilshire 
 


